
Bible Baptist Extension 
Balabag, La Carlota 

Dear PAME, 

Christian greetings! 
The Lord is good in his ministry at Balabag Extension for past three months. 

We held a weekly campus ministry at Balabag High School and we averages 100 students every week in 
attendance and 40 souls got saved weekly. I conducted a Bible study at college students every week with 
attendance of 50 in average. We also conducted Home Bible Studies with average attendance of 18 
every week. For past three months we baptized 15 believers and numerous souls got saved. We start 
building our chapel and that is on-going. 

We are so thankful for your prayers and financial assistance. 
May the Good Lord continue to bless this ministry. 

Prayer request. 
- Building materials 
- Personal vehicle 

Truly yours, 
Bro. Joevel Malunes 

 


